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New designs unveiled!  
 

Excitement surrounding the Liverpool Health 
and Academic Precinct is ramping up, with 
the launch of new images and an animated  
fly-through.  

Release of the new design concepts 
coincides with lodgement of State Significant 
Development (SSD) applications for the  
$740 million hospital upgrade and expansion, 
as well as the new $50 million car park, 
marking an important step in delivering the 
project for the Liverpool community. 

The latest designs follow a comprehensive 
process of planning and consultation involving 
Health Infrastructure, South Western Sydney 
Local Health District, hospital staff, local 
medical and emergency personnel, 
community groups and patients. 

To view the new images and animated  
fly-through, visit the project website at 
lhap.health.nsw.gov.au or check out the  
South Western Sydney Local Health District 
YouTube channel. 

 

The Liverpool Health and Academic Precinct 
project team recently announced Multiplex as 
the successful tenderer for the next stage of 
early works, working alongside stage one 
contractors, Roberts Pizzarotti. 

Liverpool Hospital General Manager, Karen 
McMenamin welcomed the commencement of 
this next stage of works, which will see a range 
of construction and refurbishment activity 
happening on site. 

“Progression to this stage marks a key 
milestone as we work towards delivering this 
exciting project, redeveloping Liverpool Hospital 
into an international hub of medical excellence, 
research and education.” 

Works being undertaken by Multiplex will 
include reconfiguration and connection of 
existing car parks, a new kitchen facility, 

installation of retail spaces, a new 
mortuary, helipad upgrade and construction of a 
temporary education facility to support continued 
operations during the build.  

A future tender process will support construction of 
the new multi-storey car park which, pending 
planning approvals, is expected to commence in 
late 2020 and be operational by 2022, in readiness 
for the precinct completion in 2026.  

Multiplex joins the project for next stage of works 
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Early works continue across and around campus  
While ground services upgrades and road works 
continue on surrounding streets, the Liverpool 
Health and Academic Precinct project has now 
progressed to the second stage of early works. 
Completion of this package of works, outlined in the 
map below, is expected in early 2021.  

To ensure the safety of our patients and visitors, 
please follow signs and traffic controls in place.  

Impacts during these works include: 

 reduced parking in P1, P2 and P3 car parks 
(accessible parking spaces will be maintained 
where possible) 

 alternate pedestrian routes around the hospital 

 potential dust, noise and vibration during 
demolition. 

LEFT: Meet some friendly faces at 

main reception, Susan and Gabriela  

who welcome the community to 

Liverpool Hospital. The team will be 

on hand throughout construction to 

help visitors navigate changes, and 

they’re looking forward to having  

a permanent new home as part of 

the redevelopment. 

RIGHT: Toolman Ted recently 

checked out the progress of the 

new road under construction.  

Toolman Ted on the site where the 

Ron Dunbier building once stood 

Scrubs the Pug with 

Susan and Gabriela at 

main reception  
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